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NOTIFICATION 

[Holiday on the National Doctor’s Day on 1
st
 July, 2020]  

 

 

 It is hereby notified for general information that the College will observe holiday on 

the occasion of the National Doctor’s Day on 1
st
 July 2020, as a mark of respect to the 

Healthcare Professionals and allied Fraternity for their summiting contribution 

towards the Fight of the Nations against COVID-19 menace throughout the Globe. 

This notification is as per the announcement by Honourable Chief Minister of West 

Bengal, made on this date of 29/06/2020 [vide No. 2071-F(P2), Dated 29.06.2020]. All 

concerned are requested to take note of this promulgation.  
 

       

           

                   Principal  

                       Taki Government College 
                          
 

 
 
 
 
 

  


